
 

• These will be brought back to school and exhibited in the Lower Hall for 

parents to view (provisional date for this is Monday 3rd December)  

  

• They cost £6 each  

  



We hope that you will enjoy seeing a piece of your child’s artwork framed to keep and 

display at home or it could make a lovely Christmas gift 


